
From: Anderson, Catherine (SEN)  
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2011 1:52 PM 
To: Avitzur, Michael (SEN); Powell, Richard (SEN); ccreem@comcast.net 
Subject: FW: Numbers on the transgender community in MA 
  
Hi All: 
  
I just wanted to pass along information that we just received surrounding numbers of transgender 
individuals in MA.  This is a question that came up during our meeting a few weeks ago and it 
may have also come up in conversations you have had with your colleagues.  Based on the 
CDC's MA Behavioral Risk Factor Surveillance System, they estimate that .5% of the MA 
population is trans which is 33,000 people.  
  
Please let us know if you have any other questions about this. 
  
Thanks. 
--Carly    
  
Carly Burton 
Director of Public Policy and Political Affairs 
MassEquality 
262 Washington Street, 7th Floor 
Boston, MA  02108 
617-878-2328 
carlyburton@massequality.org 
  
Ensuring equal rights and opportunities for LGBT people from cradle to grave. 
Follow MassEquality: Facebook YouTube Flickr Twitter 
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